Item #	Item	PM	Due Date (Approx)	Status	Last Updated
1	Bernardo Caltrain Under- crossing	Obeso	TBD	The project team is currently evaluating the different project options based on the feedback provided at the December 2020 Joint BPAC meeting. The Caltrain Board of Directors approved the compatibility variance request at their June 3, 2021 meeting and the project team is beginning agreements with Caltrain staff. The modified project options will be presented at the future community public outreach meeting, which is planned for summer 2021.	6/8/2021
2	Caltrain Grade Separation Feasibility Study	Obeso	TBD	The City is currently refining concept designs and undertaking preliminary traffic analysis related to grade separation at both Mary and Sunnyvale Avenues. City Council will review the results at a study session in summer 2021.	6/8/2021
3	Maude Avenue Bike Lanes	Tsang	2021	Construction was completed as of August 1, 2020. Staff has conducted a pre-construction and post-construction parking study to evaluate if the removal of on-street parking would result in parking impacts within the neighborhood. Staff presented the results to BPAC on April 15, 2021 and to City Council on June 8, 2021. After reviewing the results, City Council accepted the findings of the post-construction report and voted to retain the existing configuration of the Maude Avenue Class II bicycle lanes on Maude Avenue. As part of the FY 21/22 Annual Slurry Seal Project, staff will permanently install Class IIB Buffered Bicycle Lanes on Maude Avenue between Borregas Avenue and Fair Oaks Avenue per the proposed improvements identified in the Active Transportation Plan.	6/8/2021
4	Road Overlay, Slurry, Reconstruction & Chip Schedule	Ng	Annual	List was included in April 2021 BPAC meeting agenda packet.	5/20/2021
5	Stevens Creek Trail Extension	Obeso	TBD	Sunnyvale partnered with Mountain View in the application of the Measure B Bike/Ped Competitive Grant for capital projects for the environmental study and design of the Stevens Creek Trail extension from the Dale/Heatherstone bike-pedestrian overcrossing to West Remington Drive/Mountain View High School. The application was accepted and the grant amount would be \$4.8 million. The City of Mountain View and VTA are in the process of finalizing the grant allocation timeline. Sunnyvale also submitted an application for the segment between W. Remington Dr. and W. Fremont Avenue. The application for the environmental study and design phases were accepted and the grant amount would be \$3.5 million. Grant was accepted by City Council on April 20, 2021. VTA and staff will coordinate on project schedule and next steps.	5/20/2021
6	Bike to Work Day	Tsang	Annual	Silicon Valley Bicycle Coalition Bike to Wherever Day 2021 will be held on Friday May 21, 2021. Due to COVID-19, the City will not host Energizer Stations this year.	4/15/2021
7	Transportation Webpage	Deen	TBD	The Transportation and Traffic Safety webpage has been launched on the city website. Staff will continue to add content to the page.	2/18/2021
8	East-West Channel Trail	Ng	Annual	This project is to provide trails along the Sunnyvale East and West Channels via installation of paving on the Santa Clara Valley Water District's maintenance road. Approximately 1.7 new miles of trails will be constructed. The West Channel trail will extend from Caribbean Drive to Mathilda Avenue, and the East Channel trail will extend from Caribbean Drive to Moffett Park Drive. Valley Water is managing the Sunnyvale East and West Channel Flood Protection Project (Project). Design is 99% complete. The Project includes paved trail improvements along both channels in north Sunnyvale. Valley Water is awaiting approval of regulatory permits before advertising the construction bid. Valley Water anticipates Project construction to begin in late 2021. The project should be complete by December 2023. Part of this Project includes partnering with Google to enhance 1,100-feet of the West Channel. This is part of Google's proposed site development at Caribbean Drive. Currently, Valley Water is working with Google on an agreement. The agreement will outline short-term and long-term responsibilities related to the West Channel. This enhancement of the West Channel will provide mitigation opportunities for Valley Water.	2/18/2021
9	Homestead Road Bike Lanes Study	Deen	2022	The City expects to release a Request for Proposals in spring 2021. The project is anticipated to begin in fall 2021.	1/21/2021
10	Utility Bill Insert	Tsang	Annual	The 2021 Utility Bill Insert will be mailed out with the Utility Bill in July/August 2021.	1/21/2021